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LD 77
I am writing in support of LD 77 - An Act to Stabilize and Sustainably Fund the 
Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife, Fisheries and Hatcheries Division by 
Increasing the Inland Fishing License Fees and Establishing the Inland Fisheries 
Conservation and Enhancement Fund.  I believe it is important to increase the license 
fees, in order to sustain the department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife. There has not
been an increase in fishing license fees 10 years. The department does important work
to preserve the sport of fishing for generations to come. It is important to me that my 
children and grandchildren get to enjoy the state of Maine and the love of fishing. 
Respectfully,
 Richard Carrier


